


BILLS
DAY

Let’s show our support and
wear your best Bills gear!

Friday, November 3rd
Monday, November 13th
Friday, November 17th
 Friday, December 8th
Friday, December 15th



Living Rosary
Friday, October 27th

at 10:00am.

St. Stephen School’s
Living Rosary will be
held in the Church for
grades Kindergarten

to 8th.
All are welcome!



Trunk Or Treat
Annual St. Stephen’s Trunk Or Treat

Tuesday, October 31st. 1:00pm-2:30pm

Volunteers are needed to decorate
trunks or the back of vans so students

can trick or treat! Set up begins at 12:00
in the parking lot. 

We are asking all families to donate a
bag of candy for this event. Candy can
be dropped off in the office by Friday,

10/27. 

Kid’s Costume Rules: Costumes may be worn to
school. Masks cannot be worn on the bus and all

accessories must be in backpacks. No guns,
swords or knives will be allowed in school.



ATTENTION!
 THERE WILL BE NO

AFTERSCHOOL ON THURSDAY,
NOVEMBER 2ND! OPEN HOUSE

AND THE BOOK FAIR WILL
BEGIN AT 5 P.M.

ALL ARE WELCOME!



  

You’re Invited to the St. Stephen 

School “Hats Off to Reading” Book 

Fair & Open House! 

 

When: Thursday, November 2nd 5-7pm 

Who: Current & New Families 

 

Come enjoy treats with the Mad Hatter, 

shop the fair, take photos in our Hats Off 

to Reading photo booth and more! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair on November 2nd from 5:00pm-7:00pm. At this time will also 
be having an Open House and we would love to see you there! 
 
The Book Fair will also be open for students during the day on November 2nd and they will be brought 
down with their classes to shop. It is recommended that you set up an eWallet account for your child.  
 
You and your child will have the opportunity to explore a huge range of affordable books featuring 
characters and subjects kids love and want to read about, from newly released books and bestsellers to 
award-winning titles. 
 
This is also a great way for you to learn about and discuss your child’s interests, and every book sold 
benefits our school, adding resources to our library and classrooms. 
 
Scholastic Book Fairs help us show students the wonder of reading. After all, when kids choose their own 
books, they will be more excited to read and naturally read more! 

 



Open House & Book Fair
www.ststephensgi.org

Your Catholic School on the Island
Thursday, November 2nd, 5pm - 7pm

Come see what sets us apart from others:
•	Christian value based education
•	Spanish beginning in PreK
•	Sports and clubs
•	Life skills: Kitchen skills, sewing
•	Outdoor classroom	

•	Hands-on learning/STREAM
•	Before/After school care
•	Algebra and Living Environment
•	Bison Fund & Tuition Assistance
•	Bussing provided from KenTon 
School District

716-773-7647 • 2080 Baseline Road



ST. STEPHEN LITURGY

Sunday, November 5th at 11:00am

Our children’s choir will be singing at
Liturgy in the Church. 



SSS School Store 
ran by our very own 8th Grade Students! 

The school store will be open at the end of each lunch 

period on MONDAYS beginning next week, October 

2nd. 

 

 Fall Items include: 

Halloween Pens 50¢ 

Pete the Cat Pencils: 25¢ 

Triple Slushie Highlights $1 

Stacked Jellyfish Highlighters $1 

Scented Bear Erasers 50¢ 

Pond Animals Erasers 50¢ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All sales to benefit the 8th Grade Class! 


